














Sept 27, 2022 

To Whom it May Concern; 

We are trying to do a minor subdivision on our property at 1440 L. Street, 

Salida, CO 81201. 

 

The reasons we are trying to do this subdivision is for financial gain as we 

near retirement. We have been part of the Salida community for close to 

twenty years and would like to stay here.  

 

Doing a subdivision will allow us some financial flexibility. We have a large lot 

and would like to capitalize on the size of the lot. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jan Marie Smith  

Stephen L. Johnson  

303.241.9240  

 


